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HARBOUR MASTERS NOTICE 
NOTICE 8 of 2022 

 
Changes to vehicle parking in Harbour  

 
In order to manage parking facilities within The Harbour we are introducing permit parking for 
Harbour Users following direction from Penzance Harbour Revision Order 2009, Part 2, Article 20. 
Permits will be issued in due course, initially on a free trial run and then next year chargeable. (see 
Maritime Fees and Charges 2022 / 23 line 77) 
 
Albert Quay 
There will be designated parking spaces on Albert Quay – permits will be issued to the tenants of 
buildings / businesses on Albert Quay to display in their vehicle. 2 permits per business will be 
issued. 
 
South Pier 
There will be designated parking spaces at the entrance to South Pier – permits will be issued to 
seasonal berth holders in the Wet Dock. Numbers are limited for these car park spaces, and it is on 
a first come first serve basis. 1 permit per boat owner will be issued. 
 
North Pier 
No parking spaces available – vehicular access to your boat is possible by appointment only 
dependant upon cargo operations.  
 
Lighthouse Pier 
No parking spaces available.  
 
Fixed and Running Moorings 
There will be a drop off spot designated at the top of the slipway. This is restricted to a 10 minute 
wait time – anything over this time and the car is liable for a fixed penalty fine. Once unloaded 
vehicles can be parked in The Maritime or Harbour Car Park at the fees stated. 
 
Please note permits between piers are not transferrable. 
 
James Broughton 
james.broughton@cornwall.gov.uk  
Penzance Harbour Master  


